
		



	
	
	

	
	


 I come from a single parent household so despite being spoiled my entire life by family members, college was not something that was going to be easily paid for. Though the road ahead still will have its rocky moments, this scholarship helps in relieving some of the financial stress. Thank you to the 11th ACVVC for allowing me to have the opportunity to be the recipient of this scholarship Also a huge thank you to my papaw Bryan Cupp for bringing this scholarship to me alongside everything else he's done for me.

Cadence Cupp, granddaughter of Bryan Cupp A troop, 69-70, KIA dedication to Richard Weeder 10/17/1967
